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Town Clerk | Swaffham Town Council

From: Regeneration <Regeneration@breckland.gov.uk>
Sent: 28 October 2021 17:02
To: Regeneration
Subject: Christmas Reindeer Trail

Hi, 
 
As we approach the festive season, we’ve been looking at ways to encourage shoppers to our local high streets and 
raise awareness of our businesses this Christmas. 
 
Building upon the successes of the elf trail of previous years, we’d like to invite you to participate in our Christmas 
2021 Reindeer Trail. 
 
The trail will welcome Breckland residents and visitors to find Father Christmas’ lost reindeer across our 5 market 
towns. The trail will consist of a poster to be displayed at the premises of participating businesses, as well as a 
uniquely named reindeer prop to enhance Christmas window displays in our communities. 
 
Those residents who wish to participate will be able to download all resources, including a submission form and list 
of all businesses taking part from the Breckland website. We will ask participants to find 10 reindeer across the 
region and submit an entrance trail form. We will award 5 randomly selected winners a prize in the new year (these 
prizes are yet to be confirmed). 
 
The trail will run from Saturday 27th November until Friday 24th December 2021.  
 
Breckland officers will be visiting you soon to discuss further, but if you’d like to participate, please contact 
amelia.moy@breckland.gov.uk for more information. 
 
Thank you in advance  
 
Amelia 
 
Amelia Moy | Business Support Officer – Visitor Tourism| Breckland Council 
M: 07770933604 
W: www.breckland.gov.uk 
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addressed. If you have received it by mistake, please disregard and notify the sender immediately. Unauthorised 
disclosure or use of such information may be a breach of legislation or confidentiality and the content may be legally 
privileged. Any improper dissemination, forwarding, printing, or copying of this email is strictly prohibited. Emails 
sent from and received by employees of Breckland District Council may be monitored. They may also be disclosed to 
other people under legislation, particularly the Freedom of Information Act 2000, GDPR, the Data Protection Act 
2018 and the Environmental Information Regulations 2004. If you have contacted the Council for a service any 
personal data you share will be used to help you access its services, or to answer your enquiry in line with our 
Privacy Policy. For full details of your rights please visit our website at www.breckland.gov.uk. Unless this email 
relates to Breckland District Council business it will be regarded by the Council as personal and will not be 
authorised by or sent on behalf of the Council. 


